
EUROPEAN COMMISSION
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Member of Cabinet 
Economic Adviser

Brussels,
Ares (2016) 2001048

1 7. Ö5, Щ

Dear Ms

Tie President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to 
thank you for your e-mail of 27 April 2016 kindly requesting a meeting with the new 
Chief Executive Officer of Bayer AG, , on 26 or 27 September
2016 in Brussels.

Regrettably, President Juncker is unable to give a positive response to your invitation 
due to existing commitments on the days in question .

May I suggest you contact Vice-President Jyrki Katainen, responsible for Jobs, Growth, 
Investment and Competitiveness (e-mail: Jyrki.Katainen@ec.europa.euk or
Commissioner Elžbieta Bieńkowska, responsible for Internal Market, Industry, 
Entrepreneurship and SMEs (e-mail: Blzbieta.Bicnkowska@cc.europa.cu). to explore 
further options for a meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Luc Tholoniat

Ms
EU Policy Manager 
Public & Governmental Affairs 
Bayer AG

E-mail: nbavcr.com
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